
 

 

To whom this may concern, 

 

I am a faculty at Department of Biostistics, UCLA Fielding School of Public Health. I performed 

the statistical analysis in the study, “Case Series of Cataract Surgeries with I-Ring Pupil 

Expansion Ring”, and reviewed the description of statistical analysis and results in this paper. I 

believe that they are appropriate for this study. 

 

Fei Yu, PhD 

Department of Biostatistics 

UCLA Fielding School of Public Health 

 


